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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Primary Christmas Concert 

 

Over the last month or so nursery and primary pupils have worked hard on acts for our annual Christmas concert. P1-3 

pupils have been supported by P1-3 staff to perfect their acting, singing and dancing skills for the nativity ‘Prickly Hay’. 

The Primary Choir have spent many lunchtimes with Mrs Thomson and Miss Lewis learning some Christmas songs to 

entertain you with. Nursery staff have been assisting nursery pupils to develop their singing and dancing skills for their 

performance. 

 

Unfortunately due to covid mitigations we were unable to allow parents in to watch our annual Christmas concert. 

Instead, Mrs Menzies filmed the performances and put them together. (The link has been emailed directly to parents). 

The video is not searchable and can only be accessed by someone with the link. Please do not share this link widely or 

post it on social media.  

 

I would like to thank all of the pupils and staff who have taken the time and effort to put this performance together; 

hopefully everyone who watches it will enjoy it as much the pupils enjoyed performing. 

 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 

 

Mrs Vicky Marshall 

Primary DHT 


